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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Dear Mr. Buckley: 

 

This letter is in response to your notice from February 27, 2009.   

 

I apologize for the late filing of the 24-hour notice form for the attached items in Item 1.  I did file notices for 

these two items, but a few hours outside the 24-hour window, in the Form 24 filed on 10/23/2008. 

 

I have also fully addressed #3 and #4, by amending the post-general report to reflect the addresses of the payees of 

independent expenditures and by categorizing the purpose of the independent expenditures properly.  The former 

description was meant to alert you to the difference between the date the checks were cashed and the date the 

advertisements were disseminated (the latter date was disclosed in 24-hour notices). 

 

I have addressed to the best of my ability item #2, by filing a new form 24 to replace the entries for St. Louis Chinese 

Journal, Ohio Chinese American News, and New World Times of the form 24 filed on October 18, 2008.  FECfile would not 

allow me to amend the original form 24; I hope the new form 24 will suffice to replace the old form.  

 

I shall need to do further investigation on the discrepancy between the form 24 entry for World Journal and the 

Independent Expenditure reported in the post-general report.  I anticipate reconciling the statement before the end of 

the weekend. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  Please do not hesitate to ask me any additional questions.  I can be 

reached at (347) 247-9035. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jing-Li Yu 

Treasurer, 

80-20 PAC 

 


